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Comments: It would be nice to have Sweetwater Lake designated as non-motorized. There are few places

remaining where one can canoe, SUP or float tube in relative quiet or safetly. If motors are allowed the Lake,

given it's relatively small size, will be overrun with power boats and their resultant wakes, noise, usual disregard

for those non-motorized. It would also be nice if the lake were a stocking priority for the CPW so it could be

utilized as a scenic place where young people could be introduced to fishing and have success. Given the

current trails and new ones that would be developed it would be nice to have some restricted to foot or

horseback. It is also hard to find anywhere to hike when one isn't going to be in competition with trail bikes and

now electric bikes. Hiking and biking aren't compatible on a trail. Everyone needs access, but I would think there

would be ways to facilitate different uses.

Thank you


